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June 1, 2011

Mr. Kevin Morrill
Chief, Office of Medi-Cal Procurement 
California Department of Health Care Services 
P.O. Box 997413, MS 4200 
Sacramento, CA 95899-7413

Dear Mr. Morrill:

Thank you for the opportunity to submit SCAN Health Plan's response to the Department's 
Request for Information on Pilots for Beneficiaries Dually Eligible for Medi-Cal and Medicare.

As you know, SCAN has a long history of providing integrated services to dually eligible 
beneficiaries. From this experience, we have developed and implemented a range of 
systems, programs, and approaches for successfully serving this complex and vulnerable 
population.

We look forward to partnering with you in the design and implementation of innovative ways 
to serve dual eligibles more effectively and efficiently.

Attached please find our responses to the Department's RFI. Should you have questions or 
need to follow up, please contact Peter Begans, SVP Public & Government Affairs, at 202- 
330-2903 or Gretchen Brown, National Director Medicaid Development, at 562-308-2854. 
Thank you for taking the lead in this important endeavor.

Sincerely,

Ryan Trimble
Chief Executive Officer




